Pay Issue Update

The recent problems with employee paychecks
Is a management error and is their responsibility
to correct. It is the position of the APWU that
any employee who is missing at least 8 hours of
pay regardless if it is straight time, holiday or

overtime pay is entitled to an Emergency Salary
Advance.

An employee may request and management is
authorized to do an Emergency Salary Advance
in accordance with the F-101 Handbook and PS
Form  2240. Employees must notify
management of their desire to have this done. If
an advance under this scenario is not requested
by an employee then they will have to wait until
a payroll adjustment is done at a later date.



